CEPP Minutes
Feb. 17, 2016

In attendance:  Addison Bennett, Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Gail Cummings-Danson, David Karp (guest), Soyong Lee (scribe), Kelly Sheppard (chair), and Emma Starr
[bookmark: _GoBack]Not in attendance: Amy Frappier, April Bernard, and Beau Breslin


1. 	Minutes from the 02/10/16 meeting were approved as submitted.

2.	With David Karp, the Committee discussed the details for the possibility of a Restorative Justice Center at Skidmore.  The Committee will discuss the topic further in two weeks. 

3. 	CEPP agreed to recommend termination of the BADA Shakespeare Program. A motion to terminate the program will be made at the next Faculty Meeting.  Cori Filson will come and talk to CEPP about termination of ACUP at a later date along with a possible new abroad program in New Zealand. 

4.	Approved the change of name from Environmental Studies to Environmental Studies and Sciences. 

5.	Emma updated the committee on the Senate Meeting discussion on the General Education reform.

6.	Erica gave a brief update on the Global Understanding discussions.  The Committee will discuss the topic further at the next meeting. 

Meeting adjourned on time.
Respectfully submitted,
Soyong Lee
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